April 28, 2014
Chris Perea, P.E.


Wilson and Company, INC.

4900 Lang Ave NW
Albuquerque, NM 87109


RE:
Vista Vieja—Unit 1, (D09/D003)


LOMR- Release of Financial Guaranty

Dear Mr. Perea,
The LOMR for this subdivision has been approved.  This fulfills the LOMR portion of the Infrastructure List for Release of Financial Guarantee.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

      Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Dept.
C:
Pam Lujan
